
BOARD NEWS1
We are planning for a full reopening August 5, 2021. We expect changes to
the current CDPH guidance during the summer and we will communicate
pertinent updates.

SPECIAL DATES2
May 27, 2021: Last day of school for students
June 7 - July 30, 2021: Free summer meals program
August 5, 2021: First day of 2021/22 school year

MAY 14, 2021

WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK

WE’RE HIRING!3
Start a new career with RCSD! From meal duty supervisor to music teacher,
there are many open positions in addition to teachers and instructional
assistants. Discover all of our openings here. 
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REGISTRATION4
New families move into our District each day. Enrolling now for the 2021-22
school year helps us to plan, staff and welcome students into the RCSD
family!

GREAT NEWS5
Congratulations to Lisa Shrider at Eich and Jennifer Milne at Crestmont for
being recognized as RCSD’s 2021 Placer County Teachers of the Year
Honorees! 
RCSD’s annual free summer meals program launches Monday, June 7, 2021
and will run through July 30, 2021. Anyone 18 and under can receive free
breakfasts and lunches at select campuses in the area without the need for
registration. To learn more about locations, dates and times, call 916-771-
1675, ext. 50248.
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